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WORKSHOP REMINDER

AGENDA
Gas & Electric Workshop
October 14-15, 1999

Re: Inthe Rulemaking Proceedings on Chapters 480-90 and 480-100 WAC --
Rules Related to Electricity and Natural Gas Companies
Docket Nos. UE-990473 and UG-990294

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

A workshop in these rulemaking proceedings has been scheduled and noticed
for Thursday, October 14, 1999 and Friday October 15, 1999. The workshop will be
organized into several sessions to discuss the first formal draft of the Gas and Electric
rules by general topic area. The agenda will be as follows:

AGENDA

Thursday, October 14:
9:00 a.m. - 9:10 a.m.
9:10 a.m. - 9:30 a.m.
9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m. - 10:45 a.m.
10:45 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.
1:30 p.m. - 4:00 p.m

Friday, October 15:
9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m. - 10:45 a.m.
10:45 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.
1:30 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Welcome and General Discussion
General Rules

Records and Reporting Rules

Break

Standards and Metering Rules

Lunch (on your own)

Consumer Rules (break as necessary)

Consumer Rules (cont.)

Break

Consumer Rules (cont.)

Lunch (on your own)

Consumer Rules (cont., break as
necessary)
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The first formal draft of the gas and electric rules (and filed comments) are available on
the Commission’s web site at <www.wutc.wa.gov>, or you may call the Commission
Records Center at 360-664-1234 to receive a hard copy of these draft rules.

Please feel free to refer questions to the rule making team leaders:
Jim Russell/Natural Gas, at 360-664-1318, or by e-mail at <jrussell@wutc.wa.gov>;
and Graciela Etchart/Electric, at 360-664-1310, or by e-mail at

<getchart@wutc.wa.gov>.

Thank you for your participation in this important process. Your ideas and comments at
the workshop will help us meet our goal of improving these rules.

Sincerely,

e

Carole J. Washburn
Secretary



